
 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
To: COMO Curtis Han, Jim Losi, COS, D11 Board & Staff:  Captain Lam, Captain 

Baldueza, CDR Jones, OTO Perez  
 
From:  Sue Fry, ASC-SF 
Date:  15 April 2024  
Re:  ASC-SF Activity for Mar/Apr 2024 
 
 
 
 
Activity for ASC-SF in March/April 2024 
 

• Contact with the Sector Command or Department Heads as needed. 
 
• The two Ensigns training for AUXLO duties under LT Hamann: ENS Nicole Bemis and 

ENS Angel Davila Gonzales are actively engaged in supporting the Auxiliary.   Both are 
also very busy completing required training in their Active Duty positions. 
 

• There have been no new requests for Auxiliary assistance directed to the ASC-SF.  Of 
course, requests already desired are on the RFF (Request for Forces) survey. 
 

• There has been some confusion with the Active Duty in some areas as to who to contact 
for Auxiliary assistance at Sector.  We will be working to find a solution to that problem.  
 

 
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sue Fry, ASC-SF 
510-847-4792 cell 
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